
Dates to Remember 

 

December 22 - 31, 2021 - Office 

Closed for Christmas/Winter Break 

 

January 14, 2022 - December 1 

Child Count Snapshot  

 

January 17, 2022 - Office Closed in 

Observance of Martin Luther King 

Jr. Day 

 

January 21, 2022 - December 1 

Child Count Snapshot  
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Office Hours:  Monday - Friday 8:00AM - 4:00PM                                                       

Customized training is available 

at your convenience.   

Click the following link to request 

an Individualized  Training!!  

Customized Training - Register 

Unable to Locate Residential Placement Box 

This field should be completed when an IEP team determines that a student   

requires placement in a private residential facility, but the district has not been 

able to locate a facility to accept the student. If the no placement is located, 

check the box. In the text box, describe the reason why unable to place (e.g., no 

facility accepted student, parent would only sign a limited number of releases, 

etc.). Type the date of the IEP meeting where it was determined that a residen-

tial placement was required. 

December 1 Child Count Snapshots to Begin in January 

ISBE will begin the ‘December 1 Child Count Snapshot’ data collection in Janu-

ary.  These ‘snapshots’ will be weekly, beginning January 14, 2022.  The FINAL 

‘December 1 Child Count Snapshot’ will be on February 23, 2022.  No edits will 

be allowed after this data collection!   

 

The following timeline will show the upcoming data collection dates: 

https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/newtrainingform.aspx
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Harrisburg Project website contains a wealth of knowledge for not only the experienced I-Star user but also new 

staff members. Be sure to check it out at www.hbug.k12.il.us! 

Event Registration 

Are you in need of training for I-Star?  The Events section on our website, www.hbug.k12.il.us, is the 

most up-to-date listing for on-line trainings.   

http://www.hbug.k12.il.us
https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/events.aspx
http://www.hbug.k12.il.us

